The second meeting of the Special
Commission charged with
preparing the future Hague
Convention on judgments

The Special Commission set up by the Council on General Affairs and Policy of the
Hague Conference on Private International Law to prepare a preliminary draft
convention on the recognition of judgments in civil and commercial matters (the
Judgments Project) met for the second time between 16 and 24 February 2017.

Building on the draft text elaborated in 2016, the Special Commission completed
a new draft (the February 2017 draft Convention), which should form the basis for
a new round of discussions in November 2017.
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